
Webinar Report 

 

           Department of Arabic have organized a webinar on 16th December 2020 through 

Google meet on the topic “Importance of Arabic Language “, Dr. Rafeeq Abdulbarr wafy 

Assistant Principal KKHM Islamic and Arts College Athavanad was the resource Person of 

the webinar. 

              His session was enriched with scope and Importance of Studying Arabic 

Language. There was a discussion session with Participants after the seminar. Near to 80 

Participants including faculties were the strengths of the programme. 



     Session by Dr. Rafeeq Abdulbarr wafy                                   Department coordinator Basil  


